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Tuesday 10th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To consolidate and enrich the children’s learning of our Science project ‘What is the solar 

system and how does it affect day and night?’, we have arranged for the ‘Wonderdome 

Planetarium’ to come into school on Tuesday 7th November. 

Wonderdome is an interactive show focused around the planets of the solar system. We 

are sure that the children will find this an entertaining and exciting experience. 

The cost of this event is £4.90 per child. Please make your payment via the school’s 

ParentPay system by Friday 3rd November or alternatively in cash, via the school office 

(only if paying in cash is it necessary to complete the slip below). Under current legislation 

we may only seek a voluntary contribution. Sadly, without people matching the voluntary 

contribution, it will be very difficult to organise the visit. However, if your child qualifies for 

Pupil Premium, no payment is required. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 5 Team 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Only complete if making a cash payment. Please return to the school office by Friday 3rd 

November 2023. 

Y5 ‘Wonder Dome Planetarium’ – Tuesday 7th November 2023 

Name of child ___________________________________________ Class _________ 

I enclose a voluntary cash contribution of £4.90 in cash, for the ‘Wonderdome’. 

Signed __________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 


